
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 10/16/2013 3:23:21 PM 
To: Fitch, Julie A. (julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: wow 

Hope I didn't burden you with the other stuff - I absolutely don't expect you to do anything, 
just thoughtful listening is helpful!!! It's a big part of my life, obviously. 

We didn't talk about Lean In (Sandberg) and I assume you still haven't read it? But that 
"healthy distance" thing resonates from the Sandberg perspective too. 

From: Fitch, Julie A. [mailto:julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2013 3:21 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: wow 

Me, too. I was also reflecting that I liked the earlier (non-work) part of our conversation best. I 
am so happy that Larry has a renewed sense of commitment but also a healthy distance from 
his work. I'd like to figure out how to achieve that. Work for all of us to do! 

Love, J. 

From: Doll, Laura fmailto:LRDD@pqe.com1 
Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2013 3:19 PM 
To: Fitch, Julie A. 
Subject: wow 

That was just the best thing. I feel completely refreshed!! 

Thanks so much. 
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Director, Regulatory Relations 
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